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Yours very truly,

Cheis WI]llams 2 4

Supervisor, District 1
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January 31, 2001

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn:  Mr. Chris Williams
Hobbs District Director, NMOCD

Re:  Non-Standard Gas Proration Unit
B.F. Harrison “B” #12
Unit C, Section 9, Township 23S, Range 37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Williams,

Texaco Exploration and Production, Inc. respectfully requests a non-standard 120 acre
gas proration unit in the North Teague Tubb Associated pool for the B.F. Harrison “B”
#12.  Another Tubb well, the B.F. Harrison “B” #17, occupies a standard 40-acre
proration unit in the same 160-acre subsection, as can be seen on the attached plats.
Therefore, in order to be in compliance with state regulations when this well is
completed, a non-standard 120-acre unit is required.

This same non-standard gas proration unit was originally set-up through Administrative
Order NSP-1717 for the B.F. Harrison “B” #25, which is located 136 ft from B.F.
Harrison “B” #12. B.F. Harrison “B” #25 was originally completed in the Tubb
formation, but has since been plugged back and re-completed in the Blinebry. In an
attempt to capture the remaining reserves, we propose to re-complete the B.F. Harrison
“B” #12 in the Tubb formation and produce from this gas proration unit.

Offset Operators have been notified by copy of this application. If you have any
questions concerning this request, please contact me at (915) 688-4639.

Sincerely,

Tt

Tim Nein
Production Engineer

Cc: Ms. Lori Wrotenbury (NMOCD), Offset Operators



